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Interest Meeting
Our joint interest meeting with FTC teams 310 and
479 was on 10/3 and 10/4 in the cafeteria of our
school. Many people with interest in all three of
our departments showed up and filled out the

form to join our team. We're excited to spread the
values of FIRST and STEM to new people, and will

be beginning Newbie Education in November.



Duel on the Delaware
We had lots of fun during this one-day offseason!
Our alliance with Team 2536 and 5420 ended up
winning the competition; then, our very own lead

coach, Mr. Blay, won the Duelmaster award for
his dedication to FIRST  and our team!



RoboReplay
Thanks to our amazing alliance with Team 533

and 3419, we also won RoboReplay, an
offseason held at John Dewey High School! We
truly had a blast; our new members learned a

lot, and as always, our drivers gained more
experience.



Alumni Demo
While the team was participating in RoboReplay,
some of our members stayed at Stuyvesant and
brought out Alfred, an old robot from 2019. We
showed the alumni who were visiting what it
could do, as well as our team's overall history

and accomplishments this season! 



Lab Finished!
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EventsEventsEvents
Brunswick Eruption -

Nov 12th
Official Lab Opening -

Dec 8th
Stuy Splash - Dec 10th

We've fully moved all of our
materials into the new lab!

There are still renovations to 
   be made and we plan on using 
       the move as an opportunity

to establish better 
    organizational systems.


